Dodworth St John the Baptist Primary Academy

Communication Guide

We use the following platforms to communicate:



School Website

Our hub for everything Dodworth. Keep up to date with our curriculum and school events.



Twitter

Frequent updates on what is happening in class.



Text Message

Used to make you aware of important items that require you attention.



Physical Letter

Used sparingly to make you aware of important events or in the case of items that need parental signature.



Telephone

Used when it is necessary to discuss individual children.



Newsletter

Updated weekly to inform you of events in school

